




October 26, 2023


Dear Parents,

This week, we continued our study of the Pilgrims and Native Americans, and we are working on our study booklet.  We will be reading from our textbook and from other books to reinforce what we will be studying together.  We will have a test in a few weeks when we wrap up this unit.  Please be working on your paper dolls and reports.

It was fun having our parents with us last week during our Open House.  I’m glad that you got to see your children in action! 

We are looking forward to our Orlando Rep field trip next Wednesday.  The play is entitled “The True Story of the Three Little Pigs.”  Please have your student wear an FCS polo shirt for this event.  I will not be able to go, as my son is having surgery that day.  Mrs. Sabat and Miss Keener will do a great job in my absence.  We also have 5 first grade moms driving. 

We are working hard on our Christmas musical!  If you see Mrs. Pickens in the next few weeks, please give her a huge hug!  She is lending so much of her time and talent to our Christmas program; she choreographed the entire show for 115 kids and she is involved in every single Wednesday and Friday rehearsal.  She is endlessly patient and so much fun!




A Look Ahead:
8 Read ‘n Quiz books due by November 8th!
Thanksgiving Party on November 17th
Thanksgiving Break November 20th – 24th

Homework:
Because of our field trip, we have to shuffle our usual homework due dates and test days:
Spelling worksheet due Monday
Phonics worksheet due Tuesday
Shurley English test on Tuesday
Daily Gram due Thursday
Math worksheet due Thursday
Math and Spelling tests will be Thursday

